
 
Niagara Railway Museum 

Open House 
 

September 11 & 12, 2010 

9am-4pm daily 
 

21 Warren St.  Fort Erie, Ontario 
Inside the former CN Diesel locomotive shop 

 

Admission is by donation 
(event runs rain or shine!!) 

 

- View our 1951 CNR locomotive shop 

- Sit in the engineers seat of our 1953 Plymouth diesel 

- See the last steam locomotive from the Queenston-Chippawa Project 

- Visit the cab of our electric locomotive 

- Take a ride on a track motorcar 

- Ontario Northland Historical Society display 

- Southern Niagara Model Railway Club HO layout 

- Railway artifacts and displays including the Museum’s HO layout  

- Other displays to be announced on our website!! 

 
From Toronto: QEW to Gilmore Rd, left on Gilmore, left on Russell, left on Warren. 

From Buffalo: QEW to Central Ave North, left on Wintemute, left on Lewis, Right on Warren 

 

For more info visit www.nfrm.ca – email info@nfrm.ca – call 905 357 6539 


